
Committee Chair,

I oppose HB2379 because of the timing, it is a very ill-timed  tax. The impact of another new tax hike proposal is and should be to 
this committee unconscionable.

 A new timber tax won’t help replant forests or rebuild devastated communities. It is all about priorities.  Please don't make things 
harder than it has to be and already is.

Thank you for your  consideration in this very important matter.

Respectfully,
Debbie Swenson
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